
Talk about Mission . . . Here is a Creative and Unique way one church in our synod 

decided to make themselves known in the community!! 

Our Savior’s Lutheran Church in Neenah entered a float in the Community Fest Parade of 

Lights on Sunday, July 3.  One of our statements we advertise when entering our church, A 

Place to Belong, turned into the theme for our float, “A Place to Bee-long”. The synod 

Resource Center gave us the idea for the hive and loaned us the bee balloons.  A great team of 

volunteers put together the trellis of flowers and provided a lighted bench for the beekeepers.  

Busy bees walked along side to the music, “Flight of the Bumblebees”, distributing Bit-O-Honey 

candy with a card inviting kids to VBS, “get the buzz” at our website, or just stop by for a visit.  

We were truly blessed to receive first place in the non-profit float category.  A great time was 

had by all of the families involved. 

 



  

 

 


